

MANNA PUBLICATIONS' NEWS Highlands Place, Apt 205 Harrisonburg, VA 22801 May-June 2011

Dear friends – We held our fourth annual Board Meeting on March 3 here at Sunnyside. Our dear friend, Doug Weeks, from our Syracuse-Laubach days had to resign for health reasons. Like Fred, Doug has PD. He was the journalist/editor for MANNA MATTERS. We ask prayer for Doug, his fingers don't cooperate these days which makes using the keyboard difficult. Thank you, Doug and Janeen for the contribution you have made to Manna Publications.

Rev Tom Holden agreed to serve out the remainder of Doug's term. Tom was our Associate Pastor at First Presbyterian Church when we first arrived in Harrisonburg. Tom has always shown an interest in what we are doing to further the Kingdom.

We have a small 'army' of friends (INCLUDING YOU) who love us and help us make Manna a reality and a blessing all over the world. A typical 'thank you' letter just arrived from Cameroon from Mr. C. He is a senior commissioner of Police in Cameroon. He writes, "I am delighted with your Bible Series. I will not write much except to say thanks for these great publications. I have read the Genesis Series over and over. I do understand my Bible better than before. Please keep up this work. Please send me other Manna books.



Members of Manna Publications Board

MALAWI – A missionary wrote recently from Malawi: "Katawa is the name of our church in the city of Mzuzu in northern Malawi. It is one of the CCAP (Church of Central Africa Presbyterian) churches in town. I have started using the Manna for Children coloring book JESUS IS ALIVE to teach the events leading to the death and resurrection of Jesus. It is a great tool for spreading the story as the children love coloring the pictures. Because of the age of my Sunday school children, they have to have someone else to read it to them. This helps spread the story even further." Jim & Jodi

INDIA – Pastors in southern India are racing the clock to get the Easter story JESUS IS ALIVE books ready for their children. Five hundred copies of the 16 page JESUS IS ALIVE in Tamil just arrived from the printer in Madurai. When another Pastor saw the books, he asked to print them, too. So Pastor Anthony is planning to print another 1000 copies for him. He writes. "I just gave the order to the printers and asked them to hurry". Some brothers

and sisters in Christ wished to support us in the work here, which is very encouraging. Pray for us. We will be able to give books to village children as well as those having Vacation Bible School." Pastor Anthony Stephens.

NICARAGUA - Sandy, working with Globe International, is joining those asking for Manna for Children books. It took us some months to get Sandy in our sights. She called the other morning to thank us personally She will print books in Spanish for the orphan children she ministers to

IN BOLIVIA - Fabiana is doing the same in Bolivia. It is not easy to find printers who will give these faithful women a good price. They both need someone who is familiar with the printing process. God answers prayer!

WEB SITE – Our Webmaster also had good news for us: "I've checked the number of visitors to your web site and the number has gone up again. Praise God. In March 276 unique visitors made 338 visits and read 1,108 pages.



Four stayed on the site for more than an hour, eight stayed for 30 minutes to an hour. The Children's page **Manna for Children** had 53 visitors." Ruth.

HAITI – Dr. Chris Carlisle and his wife Linda who lead teams to Haiti wrote, "For this next mission we produced 600 Manna Children's coloring books, JESUS LOVES THE CHILDREN.. Last year we took WISE MEN SEEK JESUS. The books were very well received and artistically colored. We were also able to give each child a special gift of a packet of 24 crayons. The children also watched the Jesus film of the resurrection story in Creole." Sue Kreuger adds, "These books are amazingly wonderful. They really get the children's attention. "You can see that by the smile on the boy's face (picture on left) at the St. Esprit school." Sue and Dr Chris.

HEALTH - We both have heavy commitments and are struggling with health problems. Lorna has a bad back which affects her walking and sciatic nerve. She has been having physical therapy twice a week which has helped.

She is using a cane to help her when she walks. Medications help to keep Fred's PDs under control. He has had some very good days lately. However he tires quickly and runs out of breath quickly. With the help of nutritious drinks and honey (have you heard of the virtues of honey?) he is able to cope with the email that comes in from all over the world every morning. We thank God for email. It makes us feel so close to all those lovely people who have joined us in the ministry of Manna Publications.

Thank you for your support

Fred & Lorna Morris

www.mannapublications.org

If you wish to invest in the pastors, students, evangelists and children's lives, please make checks payable to Manna Publications (USA) Inc. Mark "Manna for Children" and mail to 1130 Highlands Place, Apt 205, Harrisonburg, VA 22801. A big thank you for your prayers and support. (John 4:35-36)